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SUMMARY 
HB 6204 would amend the Child Protection Law by allowing the Family Independence Agency to provide documentation, 
upon written request from an individual currently working or volunteering or applying to work or volunteer in a child care 
center, child caring institution, or child placing agency, stating that the individual is not named as a perpetrator of child 
abuse or neglect in the Central Registry.  The legislation would also allow the Family Independence Agency to develop an 
automated system to provide public access to a list of individuals applying for child-related employment or volunteer 
activity not named in the Central Registry. 
 
It appears HB 6204 would have an indeterminate impact on state costs.  The legislation would require the Family 
Independence Agency to collect and respond to additional requests for information and would allow for the development 
of an automated system, increasing administration costs.   
 


